
Rules Committee, 

I strongly support passage of HB2927 because it facilitates the election of USA presidents by 

popular vote versus electoral college votes. The electoral college was formed to reduce the 

probability of a person totally unsuited from the office to be elected president. It failed to do so 

in 2016. 

ROBERT M. HUGHES  

HUGHES.BOB@AMNISOPES.COM  

2895 SE GLENN  

CORVALLIS, Oregon 97333 
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